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Dear Laura Hazelton,

I hope you're well. I was at Regents Park this weekend and saw the notice for this planning application.
Unfortunately this was the earliest I'd heard about this as we were not contacted by Regents Park about
this.

I am the President of Central London Lacrosse. Our current pitch is at Regents Park on Cumberland
Green, where I believe the proposed temporary display will be.

I am not sure whether you have been in touch with Regents Park as to whether our pitch will be
affected. We have both our junior and senior teams training and playing matches on this pitch, and
alongside this, many other London lacrosse teams use this space, as it is one of the only grass lacrosse
pitches in Central London.

I would like to raise my concerns over this plan and open a dialogue with yourself and Regents Park,
who I will also be in touch with to ask their contingency plans if this planning application goes ahead.

My email is: club@centrallondonlacrosse.co.uk, and it would be great to hear back from you to set up a
time to discuss this.

Apologies for not being in touch ahead of 13th January, however we were not aware of the plans until
after that date, even though this will directly affect us.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Georgie Hobart-Smith
Club President

P.S. I've provided my phone number as part of the form; however I do not receive phone reception at
work, so a call would need to be arranged.
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